
 

 

No.  16        1st July 2020 

          Week 12, Term 2 2020 

    Kia ora and welcome to this fortnight’s newsletter.  

                    CELEBRATING LEARNING & ACHIEVEMENT 
 
   Congratulations - we made it! Thank you to all our wonderful 
   community - learners, teachers, support staff, families and  
   whanau for championing our value of nurture by supporting 
   our school and each other through this most unique of terms! 
Together we navigated uncharted waters and emerged with new insights. 
Throughout we remained united and true to our schools values. We adapted, 
we learnt. Thank you for being on this journey with us. 
 
What a fantastic day we had today! Thank you Mrs Sutton for organising our 
annual school cross country - it was a great success! Congratulations to 
everyone who participated. We were impressed by the support and 
encouragement shown as well as the perseverance! The support from our 
families and whanau was also very much appreciated. Some of our senior 
students will now go on to represent our school at the ECCS cross country day 
being held next term. 
 
Thank you everyone for participating in Gumboot Day. Your support of this 
fundraiser means that the money raised will go to a very important cause, the ‘I 
am Hope foundation’. As a school we raised $394.56, a great amount to be able 
to contribute. A special thank you to Mr Glover and Mr Coppock for helping 
with the sausage sizzle and to Mrs Glover for the organisation on the day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 

 

19th September 2020 

Trophies—Please return trophies won at last years Ag Day. Please return 
them to school in a clean and undamaged condition. 

Next Meeting—Tuesday 21st July 7.00pm in the staffroom  

Farewell Assembly Reminder: 
On Thursday the 2nd of July (tomorrow) at 1.45pm we will be holding a 
farewell assembly for Mrs Corlett and Ms Reimer. If you would like to join us in 
wishing them both all the very best for their next journey, we would love to see 
you.  

 
Good News Call of the Week: 
Congratulations to Zac V  who was last week's Good 
News Call of the Week! Zac has been working really 
hard with his learning and is making good choices in the 
classroom. Zac is also very kind to other learners and 
can be found helping others out when they need 
support or encouragement. Zac you are a role model for 
our values of learning  (akoranga) and nurture  (poipoi) - 
we are very proud of you! 

 
Nga mihi nui, Sarah Hynds 
sarahh@karaka.school.nz 

CHICKEN ORDERS AND 

PAYMENTS DUE TOMORROW 



 

 

First Aid Kits 

Thank you everyone who supported 
this fundraiser recently. We still have a 
few Large kits available if anyone wants 
to  purchase one—$39.95.  Please call 
into the office to have a look. 

Lost Property 

Have you lost any 
items recently? Please 
check the lost 
property box found 
beside the Hall.  

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Dallas H who was awarded a 
voucher to attend an Artz On Show holiday 
workshop.  Thank you to Hayley Govorko for this 
generous opportunity for Dallas to have a week of 
exciting performing arts and drama experiences. 

A Big Thank You from Mrs Cook 

Thank you to the following people who 
were marshals during today’s Cross 
Country: 

Mr Harcourt, Mr Batchelor, Ms Maero, 
Mrs Walbridge, Mr Walbridge, Mrs 
Bolton, Mrs Turner, Mrs Childs, Mrs 
McKelvey, Mrs Smith, Mr McKelvey 

Events like this can’t happen without 
additional support—thank you all! 

Stationery—The office has a small amount of stationery that we sell for your 
children’s requirements. If your child requires any more books etc, we require 
payment before we give out the stationery. 



 

 

Any questions/fundraising ideas you can email us on karaka.pta@gmail.com.    
The Karaka School PTA account is 12-3031-0851231-00   
To order a uniform please download the form from the website and email it to 
uniformshop.karaka@gmail.com 

PTA MEETING TONIGHT AT 7.00PM IN THE STAFFROOM—OR 
AVAILABLE  AS A ZOOM.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us for the link. New faces are always 
welcome! 

Uniform Shop 

We are currently opening our Uniform shop up on Monday morning and 
dispatching requests from on-line orders too. This is creating additional work 
for Heather so she would love some help in the uniform shop on Monday 
mornings (could be as little as once a month). Please contact Heather if you 
can help—heather@pacificpurchasing.co.nz 

 



 

 

Community Notices 

02 July Farewell Assembly 1.45pm, Last day for chicken orders 

02 July Term 2 Ends  

03 July Teacher Only Day—Curriculum Development 

20 July Term 3 Starts  

21 July  AG Day Meeting 7pm in the Staffroom 

 

 

 

 

July Holiday Programme 

Holidays again? Time to book in to keep the boredom at bay!  

Send the kids along for excitement & entertainment at your local KAS 
Programme! 

Celebrate winter with a onesie party or indoor Nerf battle!  

Cook up a storm with KAS Pâtisserie & sushi lessons! Learn a little 
magic, spread some kindness & enjoy our version of a drive-in movie! 

For more information & bookings visit us at: 

www.kidsafterschool.co.nz 

Any questions please call our office on 09 236 4078 

MSD Social Sector Level 3 Accreditation 

WINZ subsidies available for eligible families 

http://www.kidsafterschool.co.nz


 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


